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West Wirral Schools’ Swimming Gala 2019  
 

For children in Years 5 & 6 
 
Wednesday 5th June 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I finally announce the members of our swimming team for Friday’s Swimming Gala. I 
apologise for the delay, but we have just had confirmation that a Year 5 boy will be allowed to swim as a Year 6 boy. 
This is due to our very low numbers because of the Year 6 residential at Llanberis. At one point we thought we may 
have to forfeit this year! 
 
Please meet at 6:40pm outside the main doors of the West Kirby Concourse Recreation Centre. Once we have 
gathered, we will go in together. Parents and families are not allowed on the poolside, but there is a large spectators’ 
gallery. The Gala will begin at 7pm sharp and is expected to finish at 9pm.   
 
Today, the Year 5 pupils have received their yellow t-shirt. Year 6’s will receive there’s once they return from 
residential. The children will need a named water bottle, towel and those with shoulder length hair or longer will also 
need to wear a swimming cap. Please keep all other item to a minimum as there is very little space poolside. 
 
Many thanks, and I look forward to seeing you all on Friday night! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mrs Emma Johnson 
Interim Headteacher 
 


